FMAC Minutes: March 5, 2010
In Attendance: Maria Steen, Edwardo Portillos, Carmen Abeyta, Christina Jimenez, Marguerite Cantu.
1. FMAC Minutes for Feb were reviewed and accepted.
2. Interview update—A new round of interviewees was passed around for members to choose from.
3. EMAC update 
Speakers Series:
Denver’s upcoming speaker: Dr. Coco Fusco, Monday March 15th 7 pm, visual arts complex, Auditorium 1b20. Interdisciplinary artist and writer.

UCCS upcoming speaker: Dr. Cynthia Bajerano. Her visit will be between 3/31-4/2. Her Public talk is scheduled for 4:30 Thursday, 4/1. A venue is still being secured. Other campus and outside groups have been asked to participate.
Another speaker is in the works: Dr. Robert Duran , UC Denver, will speak on gangs.
Report on Faculty of Color
Currently trying to deal with the UC system to identify faculty of color and create a historically based report.
4. Budget
Current estimated expenses leave $3900. EMAC providing $3000 for Dr. Bajenaro.  Approximately $3000, committed to other projects- leaving approximately $3000 in the budget.

Suggestions for remaining Funds:

LGBT center requesting monies for books and video. Possible help for daily operations. 
Possibly increase in travel awards, perhaps doubled. 
Spanish club-Can submit a proposal.

Add to Cinco De Mayo table 
Add to Caesar Chavez support 
Additional funding for the Banquet for graduated seniors 
Funding a faculty member for the Knapsack Institute 
Financial support for the Pride committee
5. Banquet for graduating Seniors- requesting names to be included in the invitations.
Date: Saturday, May 1st, 6 pm, in the old gym. (The Ballroom).

6. Web update. Google calendar, members section, submit site, some pictures, Edwardo Portillo is working on Serena software. 
7. Christina Jimenez brought in the FMAC mission statement to be reviewed by the committee. Suggested include changing to the word “inclusiveness”, also add “under represented groups” and that it is a standing committee of the faculty assembly. Edwardo Portillos will work on changes and send out for review.

8. Workshop, Jesus Trevino, University of Denver. Inclusiveness subjects. March 11, 10am-12pm, University Center 116. RSVP Sue Myers.
9. Diversity Awards

There are three applicants for diversity award. Reviews will begin shortly.
10. Benefit Show. Talent show. Put on by One World, One Race to support Haiti, Chile relief efforts. It will be on April 3rd, $10 a head. The location is currently unknown.

11.  A substitute for fill in for Edwardo Portillos at faculty assembly while he is attending a conference.
12.  Expense system update. New procedures. Departments will need to directly
handle reimbursement through the expense system and notify Ian Smith who will track expenses and provide spreadsheet or People Soft report each meeting.
13.   Next meeting is on April 2.
